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Attention Doctoral Students: Call for Participation

International Symposium on Health Management Information Research (ISHIMR) 2008

Auckland, New Zealand

20-22 October 2008

Do you have complete or near-complete research you would like to share with your peers?  You are invited to participate in our Doctoral Forum at the ISHMIR 2008 Conference in Auckland, New Zealand. 
The ISHIMR Doctoral Forum is a special colloquium held in conjunction with the ISHIMR conference in which Ph.D. students can meet and discuss their work with each other and with experts in the field of health informatics and health information management. Students can register for either a single day or for the full conference.  Both registrations will include the dinner on Tuesday evening, 21 October.

We welcome Ph.D. students in the research stage of their dissertations or those with an already well-established direction of research relevant to health informatics, and who would benefit from attendance at the Doctoral Forum.

This forum is aimed at student research. Experts will be available in a special “Meet the Experts” lunch sessions in which you will be able to network with experts on research methods as well as experts in our field. 

There will also be a student paper competition.  To qualify for consideration for the Best Student Paper Award, you must submit a paper that describes complete or nearly complete research. Your submission must comply with the paper guidelines available on the ISHIMR website (http://iims.massey.ac.nz/research/iSHMIR%202008/Home.html) under “Information for Authors” and be accepted for the conference by our reviewers, who will nominate the best student paper. 

Electronic submissions must be in the form of Word documents or pdf copies (conforming to the conference template for papers and poster abstracts). Deadline for submission of papers is 1 August 2008. Papers should be submitted via email to ishimr2008@massey.ac.nz.

The proceedings from the Postgraduate Forum will be included in the full conference proceedings publication. In addition, selected papers, including from the Postgraduate Forum, will be considered for published in future issues of the Health Informatics Journal, as has occurred in previous ISHIMR conferences.
Doctoral Forum Co-Chairs:

Kendra Albright, University of Sheffield, UK
Vivian Vimarlund, Linköping University, Sweden

